
D.F. Pray General Contractors opens new office in New Haven
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New Haven, CT D.F. Pray General Contractors has opened a new office at 157 Church St. to
support existing clients and expanding business opportunities.

“The opening of this office in New Haven is an exciting milestone for D.F. Pray,” said Scott Pray,
president. “We have completed numerous projects in Connecticut over the past 20 years for many
high-profile clients. As we expand our operations and strengthen our services, we are focused on
continuing to provide unparalleled service to our existing clients and building new relationships in
Connecticut.”

D.F. Pray has completed notable projects in Connecticut including more than 20 CVS Health
locations, as well as their first LEED Platinum store in West Haven. Additionally, construction
projects executed for The Miller Co. in Meriden, Landmark Sq. in Middletown, Atria in Stratford, and
Gateway Medical in East Hartford.
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